State Representative John
Sackett, t of the
Tanana ) Conference,
. announced today that the
Alaska Federation of
Natives’ witness delegation
will meet with the Tanana
Chiefs Conference on May
B in Fairbanks to discuss
Secretary Udall’s  latest
land claim proposal.
Sackett, a member of the
delegation, said the delegat-




